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Friday 9th July 2021 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s 

class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in 

class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

Come on England! 
It has been lovely to see the children today in their choice of red, white and blue, as we celebrate the 

England football team getting through to the final of the Euro’s… England’s first major football final in 

55 years! 

 

If you are planning to let your children stay up late to experience the match, we want to support you 

by offering a slightly later start time to school on Monday 12th July. We would rather have children 

rested and in school ready to learn, rather than absent or grumpy! 

  

School will start at the normal time on Monday 

morning, but children arriving up to 10.30 will not 

be marked late and will not miss any crucial 

lessons. Staff will be in school as normal. 

  

To help us with our planning, we would like ALL 

families to complete the dinner register BEFORE 

Monday, as we won’t be able to prepare hot 

meals if we don’t have that information.  The link 

for booking your child’s meal is available on the 

blog, which was also sent out earlier today. 

  

Have a great weekend and enjoy the match if 

you decide to watch it!  

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=3114
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Sports Day  
The rain held off and we were able to host our track races on 

Wednesday morning. The children had a great time 

participating in the different events – take a look on your 

child’s class blog page and the sports blog for photographs! 

 

Many thanks to Mr. Pharoah and Mrs Deegan for all of their 

hard work behind the scenes, and to all of the staff for super 

organisation and participation on the day!  

 

 

A letter from the CEO of Equals Trust 
Click here to read a letter from our CEO, explaining why Equals Trust schools will continue with our 

current covid-19 measures until the end of term. 

 

 

Well done and Good luck, Miss Powell and Mr Dring! 
As Year 2 and Year 5 will know, today is the last day that Miss Powell and 

Mr Dring will be with them in their capacity as student teachers.  They 

have both become fantastic members of the Crossdale Team, and in a 

training year like no other, have coped brilliantly with whatever has come 

their way. 

 

We wish Miss Powell well in her class teacher post at her new school in 

September – they are very lucky to have her! And we look forward to 

welcoming Mr Dring back to Crossdale in his class teacher role with Year 3 

in September.  

 

 

 

PTA Fundraising 

The PTA group is now live for Co-op fundraising – 

take a look on the website for more information. 

Any funds raised by the PTA go directly to 

support children at school.  

 

 

 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/page/?title=Blogs&pid=6
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/blog/?pid=6&nid=8&storyid=3108
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=3115
https://co-operate.coop.co.uk/groups/friends-of-crossdale-primary-school/

